
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 9.12.19 

Hook: The Great Fire of London 
This week we will be continuing our enquiry focus about The 

Great Fire of London. The children will become a team of 

expert Royal Correspondents for King Charles. Reporting on 

The Great Fire of London.  

 

Phonics  

The children have been split into 

four groups to match the next 

steps the children need. 

Y2 Mr Allen – alternative spelling of 

phonemes.  

Y2 Miss McIntyre -  alternative 

pronunciations. 

Y1 Miss Allan – ay, ea, ie, oe, ue. 

Y1 – Miss McIntyre – alternative 

pronunciations.  

 

Maths 
In Key Stage 1 we will be using 

strategies such as number 

lines or exploding numbers to 

solve number sentences 

involving the four calculations. 

We will be solving number 

sentences involving 

measurement. 

English 
In English we will be writing 

stories about cheeky elves from 

the North Pole. The Year 2 

children will be focusing on the 

grammar gang (adjectives, nouns, 

verbs and adverbs). The Year 1 

children will be focusing on using 

capital letters, full stops and 

finger space correctly. 

Theme 
In theme we will be focusing on how to keep 

ourselves safe online by making posters. We will 

also be learning about how to safely search for 

images about The Great Fire of London. In RE we 

will be learning about why light is important at 

Christmas. In Music we will be singing Christmas 

songs. 

 

Maths Books 

 
We have sent home 

maths homework 

books. We would like 

the children to have a 

go at the pages set, 

then bring it back to 

school on Tuesday. 

 

Year 1: pages 26-27  

 

Year 2: page 23 
 

Forest school kits 

The children will need to 

ensure that they have their 

forest school kits in school 

for the following days: 

Zog – Tuesday 

Stickman – Wednesday 

Tabby McTat – Thursday 

 

 

PE Kits 

Please make sure your child 

has their PE kit in school. PE 

will take place on a Tuesday 

in Tabby McTat and 

Stickman and Wednesday in 

Zog. 

We will be exploring the theme of friendship in collective worship this term. 

WALKERS NEEDED! 
On the 17th December, the whole 

school will come together to 

celebrate Christmas service held 

at Mill Lane. Please let Mrs 

Richardson in the office or your 

class teacher know if you are able 

to help us walk to and from Mill 

Lane. 

 

 

Library Books 

Reminder, the children have the 

opportunity to change their library 

books in the library each week. If you 

would like to change your library book, 

please bring it in each week.  


